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The PG and Research Department of English organized a seminar on Innovative 

Writing Skills and Content Development in collaboration with the IIC of our college on 

13th October 2022. The meeting began by invoking God’s blessings through the Prayer 

Song sung by our students. Ms. Amitta Albert of III B.A English welcomed the gathering 

and introduced the Resource Person. A lecture on the above topic was effectively 

delivered by Ms. A. Naveena, Assistant Professor of English, Pasumpon Muthuramalinga 

Thevar College, Melaneelithanallur. Nearly 230 students actively participated in the 

seminar and benefitted from it. Students were taught tips and tricks for innovative writing 

and content development. The resource person adapted interesting methods to make the 

participants active. She brought in the technique of ‘pen and paper’ method as an 

effective tool to develop the skill of content writing and emphasized the importance of it 

in the present scenario. Students interacted actively during the session and made it 

interesting. Students were sent the feedback link and e-certificates via e-mail. The 

meeting came to an end with Ms. Priscilla of I B.A English delivering the formal Vote of 

Thanks. The meeting was organized meticulously by Ms. A. R. Jemi and Ms. S. Fransta 

Darshana, Assistant Professors of English, Holy Cross College.  
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